
Chief Executive

401 Grey St

Private Bag 3038

Waikato MailCentre

Hamilton,3240

12th September 2018

Tirohanga Settlers and Sports Association

C/- Jenefer Waterworth

290 Spencer Rd

RDl Atiamuri

3078

Re Healthy Rivers Submissions Extension

Dear Chief Executive,

On behalf of the Members of the Tirohanga Settlers and Sports Association and our wider farming
community, I would like to reiterate our ongoing support and backing for the submissions put
forward by our farming representative groups, Fonterra, Beef and Lamb and Federated Farmers.

Yours faithfully

#4w@
Jenefer Waterworth

Secretary

Tirohanga Settlers and Sports Association


